

www.charushila.org.uk

H.E Ban Ki-moon Secretary- General United Nations New York, NY 10017

4th December, 2012.

Dear Mr Secretary-General,

I am very happy to inform you that Charushila, a small charity dedicated to participatory action for a sustainable community, supports the ten principles of UN Global compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this support for the UN Global compact, we express our commitment to advancing these principles within our sphere of influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global compact where appropriate and feasible. As you will see from our website that we work using participatory techniques with all stakeholders on our projects, use sustainable materials, support ethical principles in our engagement and respect human rights.

I hope you will be able to let us use your logo to make this commitment clear to everyone,

Yours sincerely

Ms Sumita Sinha

B Arch (hons), M Phil, RIBA

CEO, Charushila